

EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN WEE FOLK NEWS 301-663-5117 April 2018



TO PARENTS...

- 1. Thank you for participating in Conference Day! We had great attendance. Also, thanks to all of you that participated in the Gertrude Hawk Chocolates fundraiser. You helped to raise over \$1,600.00 for our school!
- 2. Spaces are still available in the following classes for the 2018-2019 school year:

MW 2's -9 openings, TWTh 4's -3 openings,

M-F 4's - 8 openings, T-5 - 4 openings

- 3. There are several field trips and special events coming up. Be sure to check your child's calendar and the class bulletin board for more information.
- 4. Thank you for helping to keep everyone well by having your child wash his/her hands before entering the classroom.

 Remember that you may use any of the bathrooms in the building.
- 5. My apologies that the Usborne Book Sale did not occur. The Usborne consultant had a last minute conflict and was unable to be here.
- 6. WFS April Chapel Schedule for the 3's, 4's & T-5 classes:
 April 10 & 11 Chapel with Deacon Kim in the sanctuary to see the Easter Garden Jesus is Alive! John 20
 April 17 & 18 Chapel with Pastor Jones Let your light shine! Matthew 5:16
 April 24 & 25 Music Chapel with Miss Janet
- 7. Just a reminder that you can view this page, as well as your child's monthly calendar, on the school website at: www.weefolk.org. Just go to the Resources or Events page.

TO PARENTS & CHILDREN...

Dates for your calendar~

March 30 − April 8 ~ WFS closed for Easter

April 12 ~ Vision & Hearing Screenings for 4's

April 16 ~ T-5 & M-F 4's to the Weinberg Center

April 16 - 20 ~ Week of the Young Child

April 19 ~ Miss Debbie's class to Fountain Rock Nature Center

April 26 ~ Traveling Planetarium Visit for T-5 & 4's (rescheduled from March)

April 27 ~ Miss Tiffany's class to Fountain Rock Nature Center

April 29 ~ Wee Folk School Sunday – 9:30 a.m. service

May 10 ~ All 3's classes to Green Meadows Petting Farm

May 11 ~ Mother's Day Tea (Four-year-old classes only)

May 11 ~ T-5 class to Catoctin Nature Center

May 23, 24 & 25 ~ Last days of school – End of Year Program

TO CHILDREN...



Butterflies are a symbol of the resurrection of Jesus Christ. Jesus said, "I am the resurrection and the life. The person who believes in me, even though he dies, will live." John 11:25. As a school project, I am asking all of my WFS friends to color the attached butterflies and write your name on the line under the butterflies. Return your butterflies to your teacher. The butterflies will then be displayed in our school hallway. How beautiful it will be with dozens and dozens of colorful butterflies fluttering about the WFS hallway!